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Comments: Look forest Service, | know that the DOD gets almost all of our tax dollars and you need money to
keep the trails and everything else in the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex, but selling it out is so stupid. You
will be basically burning down the village to save it. It seems prett clear that your intent is to confuse the public by
not providing all the information needed to make appropriate comments. Have you been infiltrated by the fascists
who want to just sell all the parks and monuments and the greedy oligarchs who want to buy them? You are
foolish. Once it's ruined, it won't be back. Handing the wilderness over to people who are concerned only with
ROl is going to backfire (probably literally). Your grandchildren will despise you for once again selling out the
non humans, no matter how much blood money you leave them.

Here are far more polite remarks provided to me by Wilderness Watch.

The Forest Service's responsibility is to preserve the wilderness character of the Bob Marshall Wilderness
Complex, not to promote any particular use, such as outfitting/guiding.

The Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex Outfitter and Guide Permit Reauthorization lacks site-specific
information, despite requesting site-specific comments. Accordingly, the Forest Service must make the following
information available for public review on its website and must also extend the public comment period for another
45 days after information is published on the website:

- permitted service days versus actual use for each permit

- annual inspections, performance evaluations, or public complaints related to each campsite or operator

- any NEPA documents and related decisions dealing with outfitting service levels or allocation in the Bob
Marshall Wilderness Complex

- the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex Character Narrative
- 2017 needs assessment and extent necessary documentation
- Campsite Management Plans for each outfitter camp
Given the many impacts outfitting has on the Wilderness, the Forest Service must not use a Categorical

Exclusion (CE) to renew any outfitter permits. An Environmental Assessment or Environmental Impact Statement
with accompanying public input is called for to properly protect this fabled Wilderness Complex.



